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Council Agenda Memo 
 
 
From:  Todd McCoy, Recreation Superintendent 
 
Meeting:  October 18, 2011 
 
Subject:  Racquet Center Update 
 
Item #’s:  3 
 
Presenter(s): Steve Paustian, Parks and Recreation Director 
 
 

Background 
 

The Racquet Center is located at 2204 Bellwood Drive.  It is a City owned facility that is 
currently leased to the Grand Island Tennis Association to provide tennis opportunities to 
the public.  The Tennis Association lease is currently in year one of a five year 
agreement.  
 

Discussion 
 

In the lease agreement with the City the Tennis Association promises three phases of 
improvements to the facility.  The first phase of improvements have been complete which 
include: removing the indoor soccer area, repairing insulation, upgrading lighting, 
resurfacing courts, fixing water drainage issues, and updating heating units.  Phases two 
and three are due to be completed by 2013 and 2015.   
 

Conclusion 
 

This item is presented to the City Council in a Study Session to allow for any questions to 
be answered and to create a greater understanding of the issue at hand.   
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